
  

  

  

 

Notice of Workshop  
 

October 26, 2023 
 

Community Solar Program - Docket No. UM 1930 
Project Interconnection Update in PacifiCorp Service Area 
 
Staff invites stakeholders to participate in an upcoming workshop to gain further understanding 
of recent Oregon Community Solar Program project interconnection delays in PacifiCorp’s 
service area, including current status and outlook. 
 
Date:    Tuesday, November 14, 2023  

Time:    10:30AM – 12PM Pacific Time 

Access:  Join the Zoom meeting online , or  

Enter Meeting ID: 160 847 1505 

Enter Passcode: jE7nY@aCFn 

       

 Join the meeting via phone: 

One tap mobile 

+16692545252,,1608471505#,,,,*4190535220# US (San Jose) 

+16692161590,,1608471505#,,,,*4190535220# US (San Jose) 

 

Purpose of Workshop 

The Community Solar Program (CSP or Program) has initiated a review of project development 

hurdles and is evaluating the drivers of recent interconnection delays for CSP projects in 

PacifiCorp service area. Staff hopes this workshop will provide all parties with greater 

transparency and an opportunity for collaboration. The workshop will include a CSP 

interconnection queue status update and outlook provided by PacifiCorp. Stakeholders will be 

able to ask questions and provide clarifying information. Prior to the workshop Staff will 

provide a final workshop agenda and relevant information it and the PA have collected from the 

utility and projects.   

Background 

Stakeholders have expressed concern about unexpected interconnection delays for CSP 
projects in PacifiCorp’s service area. The Program has engaged with PacifiCorp and CSP projects 
to learn more about interconnection delays. The workshop is one of several steps required to 

https://puc-oregon-gov.zoomgov.com/j/1608471505?pwd=Mlg3YWVQbk1YeXdsZjVndGJLZGJTdz09
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understand the drivers of interconnection delays for CSP projects, improve transparency for 
stakeholders, and mitigate project development delays in the future.  
 
 

Staff Contacts 

If you would like to join the service list for UM 1930, email your request to 

puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov. If you have questions or comments, please contact Joe 

Abraham at (503) 428-0699 or joseph.abraham@puc.oregon.gov 

Staff appreciates the valuable engagement in this docket by stakeholders and looks forward to 
a productive workshop.  
 
Joe Abraham 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High St. SE 
Salem, OR 97301 
(503) 428-0699 
joseph.abraham@puc.oregon.gov 
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